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It is important that we keep the ability to vote by mail. We need all voices to be heard 

in our elections to ensure that all people are represented. Taking away the ability to 

vote by mail will decrease voter turnout and will lead to more disengagement in 

politics. I find it very difficult to vote in person and voting by mail has made me still 

able to be involved in politics.  


